
THIRD GRADE MOVING UP CEREMONY 

MONDAY, JUNE 9, 2025
10:00AM

We are eager to celebrate our third graders as they move up to Forrestdale!  Your
participation will make the event even more special.  

All guests will enter through MPR Door M4.  This is the door off the Forrestdale
basketball court.  Please park on Narumson, Park, Lennox, or Forrest and across

the field to the MPR.

After the ceremony in the MPR, the newly minted fourth graders will parade on 
the walkway between Forrestdale and Deane-Porter. Parents and guests will 
line the path to celebrate the students’ accomplishments. You are welcome to

bring congratulatory signs; please leave the signs on the tables next to the 
D-P basketball court or lean them against the fence prior to the ceremony 

(9:40-9:55am).

Students will end their parade at the Deane-Porter basketball courts where they
will celebrate with their classmates, take pictures, and enjoy ice pops!

For security reasons, you may not bring pocketbooks, bags, or strollers.  

See you next week!   


